
CHRISTMAS POINSETTIAS 
Donations are currently being accepted for Christmas Poinsettias 
to beautify our sanctuary during the holidays and are due no later 
than Sunday, Dec. 3. Late donations cannot be accepted. An   
envelope is located on the round table in the Welcome Area. 
Place the money in the envelope and write your name and in 
honor of or in memory of on the front of the envelope. Please 
submit cash only. Questions may be directed to Jackie Baldwin.  
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